Mayors Advisory

June 1, 2015

Re: Member Plaque

Dear Municipal Clerk:

Each member municipality receives an attractive blue and white member plaque for display in your municipal building. Over the years, it may have been misplaced or broken.

If this is the case, we want to replace it.

The blue logo and lettering proudly states that you are a member of the oldest and largest organization dedicated to serving the interests of New Jersey's municipal governing bodies. Let your fellow officials and municipal employees know that your municipality is not alone in the fight for good government.

If your plaque is missing, just send us a note and we will rush a replacement to your municipal building. Let everyone know your municipality is a member of the New Jersey State League of Municipalities. Please email Donna Baltz at dbaltz@njslom.com if you need a replacement.

Very truly yours,

William G. Dressel, Jr. Executive Director